
British Longbow Society Somerset Meeting 
1st August 2009 

Hosted By Coastal Archers 
 

     Hits Score     Golds 
Ladies 
   
1   Maureen Read   79 351   3     1st Lady Most Hits 
2   Dorothy Rockett  65 291   4     2nd Lady Highest Score 
3   Val Scull    57 233   3 
4   Paula Heath   56 248   7*   3rd Lady Most Golds 
5   Janet Hudson   56 246      6 
6   Lis O’Carroll   54 244   4 
7   Christine Brookes  50 206    2 
8   Karen Williams   43 143   0 
9   Angela Wicks   29 107   2* 
10  Elaine Coward   24  62   0 
 
Entered but did not shoot 
 
Mavis Reynolds, Geraldine Neale 
 
Gentlemen 
 
1   Dave Williams   91 467   8    1st Gent Most Hits 
2   Jim Dodd   87 465  13   2nd Gent Highest Score 
3   John Gallop   83 415  11   3rd Gent Most Golds 
4   Ian Pearce   82 380   4 
5   Stuart Edwards   81 391   7 
6   Neil Bancroft   76 334   5 
7   Scott Williams   75 389  10 
8   Graham Hilsdon  74 354   9 
9   Dave Scull   74 336  11* 
10  John Beadman   67 307   7* 
11  Tom Green   66 280   3 
12  Andy Oakes   62 272   5 
13  Pete Watson   60 234   2 
14  David O’Carroll  56 212   3* 
15  Brendan O’Connor  51 213   4 
16  Tony Read   44 218   6 
 
 



           
          Hits Score     Golds 

 
17  Richard Tunstall  42 174   4* 
18  John Bedford   42 146   3 
19  John Luty   40 180   5 
20  Harry Dunn   36 132   0 
21  Mark Foster   31 107   2* 
22  T J Green   25 101   1 
 
Entered but did not shoot 
 
Bill Reynolds, Martin Redwood, Dave Penfold, Steve Fletcher, Hans Schillings 
             
Junior Gentlemen 
 
1   Aaron Pearce   58 212   2   1st Jnr Gent Most Hits 
2   Harry Foster   11  27   0   2nd Jnr Gent Highest Score 
 
*denotes amended score 
 
 
Sally Moss Trophy -  Maureen Read 
 
Dave Moss Trophy -  Dave Williams 
 
Moss Family Trophy -  Aaron Pearce 
 
John and Margaret Lewis Trophy (best gold) -  Tom Green 
 
Worst White - John Bedford 
 
Most Petticoats - David O’Carroll  
 
Tim Pattermore Conservation Trophy -  T J Green 
 
Chris Britton Memorial Trophy – Elaine Coward 
 
Sweeps  - 1 share each 
Lis O’Carroll, John Gallop, Stuart Edwards, Scott Williams, Graham Hilsdon,  
Dave Scull, John Beadman, Richard Tunstall, John Luty 
 
 



 
Thank you all so much for coming, I just wish that the intermittent showers had held off 
for you all.  Thank you to all the help from Coastal Archers members.  Without the help 
and support I receive from them I could not run this tournament.  A special thank you to 
our Lady Chairman, Elaine Coward who stoically puts up with my constant worrying.  A 
thank you also to Mrs Creaser who was our very gracious Lady Paramount for the day. 
 
One last thank you to Mark College for allowing us to hold the tournament on their 
field.  Without this kind offer the Somerset Meeting would have had to be cancelled this 
year. 
 
I hope you all enjoyed the day and that you will all come back next year. 
            Dorothy 


